Katherine Consiglio
19 Candlewood Road
New Fairfield, CT. 06812

February 7, 2022

To Whom it May Concern:
Subject: Ref. 39 Candlewood Drive, February 17 ZAB Meeting

As the owner of 39 Candlewood Dr., New Fairfield CT, | submit that Stacey Keaney and Linda
Singagliese are authorized to speak on my behave on the February 17t" meeting.

Sincerely,
Katherine Consiglio




